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The E-Waste Management Committee has undertaken a proactive initiative to raise awareness 
about the proper disposal and reduction of electronic waste (e-waste) through its college's social 
media handles, particularly on platforms like Twitter and Instagram. With the increasing 
proliferation of electronic devices, the responsible management of e-waste has become crucial 
for environmental sustainability and human health. The committee recognizes the importance of 
educating the college community and beyond about the significance of proper e-waste disposal 
and strategies to minimize its generation. 

The primary objectives of the awareness campaign are to: 

- Educate the college community about the environmental and health hazards associated 
with improper e-waste disposal. 

- Promote responsible behaviors such as recycling, refurbishing, and donating electronic 
devices to extend their lifespan. 

- Encourage adoption of sustainable practices to reduce e-waste generation, including 
purchasing durable products and opting for repair over replacement. 

- Raise awareness about the availability of e-waste recycling facilities and proper disposal 
methods in the local area. 

To achieve these objectives, the E-Waste Management Committee has employed various 
strategies: 

- Creation and dissemination of informative posters containing essential information on e-
waste management, including tips for proper disposal and reduction of e-waste. 

- Regular updates and posts on the college's Twitter and Instagram handles, featuring 
engaging content such as infographics, statistics, and practical tips. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Representative Pictures of Twitter & Instagram handles of the college 

 



  



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Proof of Submission of Annual Report to DPCC for the year 2023

 

 

Proof of Submission of Annual Report to DPCC for the year 2023-24 

 


